WATER FUTURES FOR OXFORDSHIRE—

coping with risks and pressures
Organized by South Oxfordshire Sustainability (SOS)
Cholsey Pavilion 7pm, 20 March 2015
We live in a seriously water-stressed area, one where climate change is exposing us  more frequently to extreme weather events which  continue to raise the risk of flooding and severe drought. In addition, there are proposals to radically increase the number of houses in the County, but will the water resources be sufficient now and in the future to meet the rising demand from the burgeoning population? More houses could mean changes to the pattern of runoff due to the increase in hard surfaces, so enhancing flooding. Regulations and legislation are imposing additional restrictions on the use of water resources.
The first speaker, (Richard Harding, CEH Wallingford), will enlarge on the water resources problems facing the County, discussing the current pattern of climate and what climate scenarios show the future holds. The Core Strategy and SMHA targets for housing would be considered and what land use changes the new houses might result in which would impact flood generation. The consequences of legislation could be touched upon. 
The second speaker (Graham Scholey, Environment Agency) will discuss Agency actions and plans  to deal with the current concern over flooding. Then the discussion would turn to the impact of future more extreme patterns of climate on the physical, chemical and biological responsibilities of the Agency to combat them. The effects of legislation could be mentioned.
The third speaker (Steve Tuck, Thames Water) will outline Thames Water’s present responsibilities--- the population served in terms of water supply and waste water together with the regulatory pressures coming from the EA and OFWA T. The speaker may then take a glimpse into the future and outline how Thames Water is planning to cope with a more febrile climate, an increasing demand for water and a larger volume of waste water. The impact of legislation and regulations would be considered.  

The meeting would be a contribution to the UK celebrations of World Water Day on 22 March 2015.
